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March 19, 2020

Dear Parents:

As we continue through the state mandated school closing we want to be available to answer questions that you have.  We have begun to share the email messages on facebook and have added a coronavirus tab on our website with communication from the administration as well as general information including the State of Ohio.  

The week of March 23rd the office will be open on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 9 am - 12 pm.  

Please direct questions to your child's teacher in regard to classroom assignments.  All assignments are to be completed with excellence and integrity just as if we were in the classroom. 

If you are applying for EdChoice through traditional or expansion it is important that you return the required documents to the school office as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time. 

Mrs. McCullough 
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